



November 5, 2018

STARS Steering Committee
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE)
2401 Walnut Street Suite 102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

RE: California State University, Northridge STARS Submission

Dear Steering Committee:

On behalf of California State University, Northridge (CSUN), I am pleased to submit the results of the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System (STARS) evaluation of our sustainability programs and initiatives.

Our campus' submission shows the immense effort the campus has made towards achieving our sustainability goals and work to date. Our sustainability efforts not only improve energy efficiency, conserve resources and reduce our university's environmental footprint, but this work has also instilled the value of environmentalism within our students.

This report was spearheaded by the university's Director of Energy and Sustainability and the Director of the Institute for Sustainability. Through my letter, I can attest that the information provided in our STARS submission is accurate and correctly describes the campus' sustainability efforts.

By submitting this report, CSUN furthers its commitment toward a more sustainable and resilient future.

Sincerely,

Dianne F. Harrison, Ph.D.

President

California State University, Northridge